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Dear Miriam
 
Thank you for your email, and for your time over the phone just now.
 
Coles has considered the ACCC's proposed wording and consulted with the other Participating
Supermarkets.
 
The Applicants request that some additional wording be included to avoid doubt that conduct would
be covered where it seeks to address an issue arising from COVID-19 impacts,
but there may be an
additional contributing factor.

(b) has the purpose of ensuring the supply and fair and equitable distribution of Retail
Products to Australian consumers
while responding to issues arising from or exacerbated by
the COVID-19 pandemic by….

 
Please let us know if you would like to discuss this proposed amendment or have any other queries.
 
Kind regards
Jess
 
Jessica Jane
Associate,
Allens
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